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Good Afternoon, 
 
 
This is Greg Norton calling from Loch Lomond School, with a few announcements regarding upcoming events at 
your school for the week of March 26th – March 30th. 
 
March 26th Home Report distribution will take place at the end of the school day for all students. There is a 
parent/student response form attached to your child’s Provincial Report Card. We request that parents complete, 
sign and return this form to the school with your child. 
 
March 27th all students in Grade 4 will participate in NB Energy and Resource Development presentation. The 
purpose of this program presentation is the following: 
• To communicate to students the plentiful and diverse nature of the natural wealth that we have in NB. 
• To recognize specifically that NB forests are our premier resource and identify some related management 
techniques. 
• To foster positive attitudes towards natural resource in NB.  
• Lastly, to demonstrate the different ways that children themselves can become managers of NB’s wealth by 
making responsible and conservation minded decisions.  
 
March 27th the Home & School Assoc. will be hosting their regular monthly meeting in the Makerspace & 
Innovation Lab. A reminder that meetings are open to the public and your participation is encouraged. Thank you 
to our Home & School Assoc. for their valuable partnership and contributions to Loch Lomond School.  
 
March 29th there are no classes for students. School staff are involved in Professional Learning for the morning and 
Parent Teacher Student Conferences will be held in the afternoon. 

 
March 28th & 29th: Parent Teacher Student Conferences will be held on the evening of Wednesday, Nov. 28th from 
4:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m. and Thursday, Nov. 29th from 1:00 p.m. – 3:00 p.m. Your child’s teacher will be scheduling 
appointment times with you, so please contact your child’s teacher for a convenient time for you to meet. If you are 
unable to meet during the scheduled parent teacher meeting times please don’t hesitate to contact your child’s 
teacher to discuss your child’s progress at alternative date and time.   
 
March 30th there are no classes for students because of the Good Friday statutory holiday. 
  

For a complete list of the week’s activities and future events, please refer to the Loch Lomond School webpage or 
follow us on Twitter @LochLomondNB. If you have any questions or concerns please don’t hesitate to call the 
school office @ 658-5350. We always welcome your feedback on how to make our school a better place to learn 
and visit. 
 
 
Yours in Education, 
 
 
Greg Norton,  
Principal 


